

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 19, 2001

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 3RD ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 REMOVE NO STOPPING 7:00 AM TO 9:00 AM, 3:30 PM TO 5:30 PM ON THE WEST SIDE AND NO PARKING ON BOTH SIDES OF N. OAKLAND AV., FROM W. NORTH AV. TO A POINT 280' SOUTH

Dear Alderman D'Amato:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

J**YN** JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 19, 2001

Honorable Paul A. Henningsen Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 4TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Henningsen:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. West Wells Street, from North 5th Street to a point east No Parking
- 2. North 4th Street, from West State Street to West Kilbourn Avenue One Hour Parking
- 3. East/West Wisconsin Avenue, from North Marshall Street to North 8th Street Tow Away Zone

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

J**B** IHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 13, 2001

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 6TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 INSTALL NO PARKING SCHOOL DAYS 7:30 AM TO 4:30 PM EXCEPT BUSES ON THE WEST SIDE OF N. DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DR., FROM W. GALENA ST. TO W. WALNUT ST.

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Ed McMillan of the Milwaukee Public Schools to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of this parking restriction would provide a bus drop-off/pickup area.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

J**B(** IHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 13, 2001

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

6TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427
REMOVE NO PARKING SCHOOL DAYS
7:30 TO 4:30 EXCEPT BUSES AND
INSTALL TWO HOUR PARKING ON THE
SOUTH SIDE OF W. PLEASANT ST., FROM
N. 2ND ST. TO N. DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. DR.

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

At the request of Mr. Ed McMillian of the Milwaukee Public Schools, we are relocating the school bus stop drop-off/pick-up area to a more appropriate area, and providing short term turnover parking for the local business.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the net Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

J**Y**(.JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 19, 2001

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 6TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 6TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. North Weil Street, from East Hadley Street to a point south No Parking
- 2. North 2nd Street, from West Nash Street to West Vienna Avenue Two Hour Parking
- 3. North 4th Street, from West Melvina Street to West Capitol Drive Two Hour Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

Jan .



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 19, 2001

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

6TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF N. LYDELL AV., FROM E. HAMPTON AV. TO THE NORTH CITY LIMITS

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Harold Rehorst to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of this parking restriction would not only provide better two-way traffic flow, but also be consistent with the parking restriction along North Lydell Avenue in the City of Glendale.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

ንልጎ JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 19, 2001

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- South 1st Street, from West Greenfield Avenue to South Kinnickinnic Avenue No Stopping
- 2. South 5th Place, from West Lincoln Avenue to West Burnham Street No Parking
- 3. South 7th Street, from West Windlake Avenue to West Maple Street Two Hour Parking

Very truly yours

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

M JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S., Polenske

September 11, 2001

Honorable Thomas G. Nardelli Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 15TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 INSTALL NO PARKING ON SOUTH SIDE OF W. FLAGG AV., FROM N. 96TH ST. TO A POINT 95' WEST; WEST SIDE OF N. 96TH ST., FROM W. FLAGG AV. TO A POINT 85' SOUTH

Dear Alderman Nardelli:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Jim Livingston to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the No Parking would allow trucks to maneuver easier in this industrial area. Since Mr. Livingston owns the property adjacent to this restriction, we have no objection to installing the parking restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

∫∛∖ JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 17, 2001

Honorable Thomas G. Nardelli Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

> 15TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF N. 80TH STREET, FROM A POINT 120' SOUTH OF W. ACACIA STREET TO A POINT 30' FURTHER SOUTH

Dear Alderman Nardelli:

This is in response to your request on behalf of Ms. Toby Harris to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that westbound motorists exiting St. Peter apartments have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling northbound on North 80th Street when vehicles park close to their driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase westbound motorists' visibility of northbound traffic.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

September 11, 2001

Honorable Willie L. Hines Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

17TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #010427
REMOVE TWO HOUR PARKING AND
WINTER PARKING AND
INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST
SIDE OF N. 50TH ST., FROM W. NORTH
AV. TO W. LISBON AV.

Dear Alderman Hines:

To provide better traffic circulation around the newly constructed Milwaukee Police Department Third District, the above-captioned parking changes are being recommended.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

امر JHI:dle